

The Website is up and running with no apparent problems. http://www.u3aaxarquia.com

Each group has its own page and entry in the calendar. I update the information given by the Group Leaders so please check your pages and calendar entry frequently. This is the Group Leaders responsibility.

There were training workshops offered during February and March as requested at the last meeting. The aim of these workshops was to help all members subscribe to the webpage in order to receive reports and news. We also helped with a few other computer issues. The report and news pages are continually updated. Notices of meeting and general information are put on the news page. This is a great way of staying in touch with the latest news. Please subscribe.

I would like to thank Janice Galloway, Group Liaison Manager, Adrian Wilkinson and Carol Corbridge for helping provide these workshops. There could be other workshops in the autumn depending on demand. There will be information on the web page.

Each group leader has an U3A email address to increase personal security. Please use this.

The Webpages can be enhanced by photographs, Video and Audio Clips so let's spruce them up a little. This technique was covered in the Group Leaders workshop in February. Just send me your files and I will upload them. Also external links can be added to enhance the information given. We can work together and make the website fantastic.

If you have problems with any web page matters, please ask for help.

David Galloway

Webmaster.